
                                                                    
 
 
March 19, 2021   
  

 
Dear RLA Middle School families,  
I hope that this finds you well and that you had a chance to enjoy this bright winter 
day. The reason for this communication is to make you aware that the district is offering 
your son/daughter a return to in-person instruction. This means that you can opt to 
send your child back to class in your home school, beginning on Wednesday, April 7th.   
This coincides with the first day of the fourth marking term. Please know that if you 
decide to have your child leave the RLA to return to in-person instruction, this change 
will be for the remainder of the school year. 
 

If you’d like for your son/daughter to be eligible to return to in-person instruction, 
please contact me personally at sdeangelo@fairfieldschools.org   Please be sure to 
include your child’s name in the correspondence, as well as whether or not your child 
will require bus transportation.    
 
The deadline to inform me is noon on Friday, March 26th.   
 
Parents of children who are confirmed for return will be contacted within the next two 
weeks by a staff member from their home school regarding teacher assignments and 
any specific details about the return. 
 
 

Best regards,  
Steve DeAngelo, Principal  
  
  

Steve DeAngelo  

Principal  
Remote Learning Academy  
Fairfield Public Schools  
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